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REFERENCE:  15FOI 31 
 
 
You requested the following information: 
 

The number of instances of keys being lost by your organisation in each of the past 
5 years. 

If possible without exceeding the specified cost for answering each request please 
also provide me with the costs of replacing lost keys for each year. 

  
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
 
The Wales Office has not lost any keys in the past 5 years. 
 


